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RFI RESPONSE 

RFI RESPONSE: RFI-07 

DATE:  JUNE 20, 2024 

SUBJECT:  WAGES AND STRUCTURE 

1. This is a Prevailing Wages project. 
2. The new door being cut into ne Bunkroom is being installed within an existing garage door opening that 

was infilled in the past. There is no shoring or new structure for that door anticipated. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

David A. Tetro, Architect P.C. 

 


